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Welcome Mary Kovacs and New Office Location 

 
 

Grace Ciardullo, COTAPSA’s Senior Human Resources Consultant, will be taking 

a leave until late 2024. COTAPSA has been fortunate to find a well-qualified person 

to replace Grace during this time. 

 

Mary Kovacs will assume the duties of COTAPSA’s Senior Human Resources 

Consultant beginning Wednesday, May 1, 2024. She has extensive experience in 

labour relations and employment policies.  Prior to joining COTAPSA, Mary 

worked in the private sector as a Human Resources Manager. Further, Mary also 

had a lengthy career in provincial public service, having held positions as a Human 

Resources Consultant at the Legislative Assembly of Ontario, Cabinet Office, 

Ministry of Government Services, and Elections Ontario. 

 

Please join us in welcoming Mary to the COTAPSA team. Mary can be reached at 

416-996-8100 or mary.kovacs@toronto.ca.  

 

We are also pleased to announce that the COTAPSA has moved office locations  

and our new office is now located in the old Credit Union/Alterna Savings location 

at City Hall – Bay Street entrance. This new location offers us a secure and private 

space to meet with our members.  

 

As we continue to work in a hybrid environment, we ask members to reach out to 

us to book an appointment, as required.  

 

Should you have any questions and/or concerns please contact COTAPSA at 

cotapsa@toronto.ca or (647) 519-5115. 
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